
SCHOOL WELCOMES NEW STUDENTS 

Date and time:  

Mon, 2013-05-20 16:04  

 

 

Over 200 bachelors and about 80 postgraduate students joined the School in May 2013 for the 

2013/2014 academic year under the self sponsored (Module II) programme. About 300 bachelors 

students under the JAB (Module I) programme reported to the the School on 20
th

 May 2013 for 

the 2013/2014 academic year 

In her welcome remarks, the director urged the students to work hard and to remain focused on 

their academic goals. She further noted that the students had made the right choice in selecting 

courses in Economics as the country needed economists more than ever before for the 

implementation of the new constitution. 

 


